
  

   

 

CITY OF OCONTO FALLS 

PUBLIC HEARING 
Regarding the proposed 2016 Budget 

 

Council Chambers – Municipal Building 

500 N. Chestnut Avenue -Oconto Falls, WI  54154 

 

MONDAY, NOVEMBER 30, 2015 – 6:00 PM 

MINUTES 
 

 

 

Public Hearing called to order at 6:00 PM by Mayor Rice. 

 

Roll Call 

Present: Mayor Brad Rice, Marty Coopman, Mathew McDermid, Don Osborne, Jay Kostreva, 

Kevin Rusch, and George Stuckey 

 

Also present: Administrator Vicki Roberts, Deputy Treasurer Eve Wallace, Street Superintendent 

Terry Magnin, and Police Chief Brad Olsen 

 

Others:  Joan Koehne-Times Herald and Beth Julius    

 

Notice was hereby given that on Monday, November 30, 2015 at 6:00 PM in the Council Chambers of 

the Oconto Falls Municipal Building, 500 North Chestnut Avenue, Oconto Falls, Wisconsin, a Public 

Hearing will be held on the proposed 2016 budget.  Immediately following the Public Hearing, the 

Common Council will vote on the proposed budget during a special meeting called for this purpose.  

The proposed budget was made available for inspection in the business office at City Hall, the Oconto 

Falls Post Office, the Oconto Falls Public Library, and Witt’s Piggly Wiggly.  The Public Hearing 

Notice was published in the Oconto County Reporter on November 11, 2015. 

 

Mayor opened the floor to any questions or comments.    

 

Joan Koehne asked for highlights of the budget and questioned a line item of $3,000 for the Memorial 

Field.  City Administrator explained the highlights and commented the $3,000 was for the Lion’s Club 

pavilion and that the City did not allocate any funds towards the upcoming Memorial Field baseball 

improvements.    

  

Adjournment 

Having no further questions or comments, Mayor Rice declared the Public Hearing closed and 

adjourned at 6:15 PM. 

 

 

 

______________________________ 

 City Administrator Vicki A. Roberts 

 

*A quorum of the Common Council was in attendance of this Public Hearing 


